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July 8, 2020 

 

Arlington Village Council met in special session at 7:00 p.m.  Council Members Waltermire, 

Dempster, Clevidence, Essinger, Boecker and Huffman were present.  Also present were, 

Rasmussen, Fahy and Greg Glick. 

 

Mayor Smith called the meeting to order and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Visitors:  

 

Keith Daniels, Darrin Hassan and Dean Benjamin were present to discuss the effects of the Route 

68 Road Project on 105 S. Main St. 

 

Following discussion of the project: 

 

Motion by Essinger and seconded by Dempster to make the alley approach at 105 S. Main St. 32 

feet wide Roll Call vote, Dempster, Essinger and Waltermire yes; Huffman, Boecker and 

Clevidence no. Mayor broke the tie with a no vote. Motion failed. 

 

Motion by Essinger and seconded by Clevidence to make the alley approach at 105 S. Main St. 36 

feet wide flared to 54 feet at Route 68. Roll Call vote, all yes. Motion passed. 

 

Motion by Dempster and seconded by Essinger to include a 10 foot approach in front of Darrin 

Hassan’s business. Roll Call vote, all yes. Motion passed. 

 

Motion by Clevidence seconded by Dempster for adjournment.  Voice vote, all yes.  Motion 

carried.   
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